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This is the last week of the Spring term- where has the time gone? Overstone is 

having a music week and we will be basing our learning around this curriculum area. 

 

This week we will be: 

 Learning about the composer Tchaikovsky and writing a fact file about him 

 Generating different adjectives and similes in response to some of his music 

 Reading and acting out some the stories from the ballets 

 Recording and interpreting some of our favourite music into graphs  

 Playing a range of instruments and trying to create our own original piece of music 

 Investigating plants in Science 

 Playing a range of games in PE 

 Following and creating sequences in Dance 

 

Homework 

There will be no set homework this week. Spellings and Maths will still be available on 

‘spellingshed’ and ‘mathletics’. Also, please continue to go over number bonds to 10, time 

tables and high-frequency spellings with your child, until they are confident and fluent. 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 1st April- Overstone Disco – 4.30-5.45pm for Y1/2 (you can pay on the door if you 

haven’t yet paid/booked) 

Friday 5th April- End of term 

Wednesday 24th April - Start of term 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

KS1 School team 


